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29/09/2023  
Ski Austria 2024  
 
The famous resort of Salzburger Sportwelt, one of Europe’s premier ski destinations, plays host to the All Hallows Ski 
extravaganza!  
 
Dear Parent/Carer,   
   
It is with great pleasure that I write to inform you of your sons/daughters’ inclusion in the 2024 All Hallows ski trip to Austria. 
The Salzburger Amade region is truly worthy of its reputation as one of the premier ski destinations in Europe.  I apologise for 
not confirming this sooner, but we were oversubscribed so I had to get back to the tour operator to confirm an increase in 
numbers. I can confirm that there will be 52 students going on the trip with 6 members of staff. 
  
The trip will run from 06/04/2024 (Sat) - 13/04/2024 (Sat). The price is £1,110 per person. Thank you for your first deposit 
payment of £150.   Please see amended payment plan below: 
 
2nd Instalment £320 – Friday 27th October 2023 
3rd Instalment £320 – Friday 24th November 2023 
4th Instalment £320 – Friday 19th January 2024 
 
If you withdraw your child from the trip and a replacement can’t be found, then cancellation charges apply as per the travel 
provider’s booking terms and conditions. Behaviour will be assessed in the run up to the trip, any adverse behaviour will be 
discussed and reported to parents and if improvements are not made then removal from the trip may happen and any money   
paid towards the trip will not be refunded. By accepting a place on this trip, you agree to your child abiding by school rules and 
staff instructions at all times.    
 
I will arrange a parental meeting (in November or December) to provide further details with regards to accommodation, kit, 
rooming arrangements etc. 
   
Should you wish for any more details please contact Mr Lawson (s.lawson@allhallows.org.uk)  
  
Yours faithfully,   
  
   
Mr Lawson (Faculty Leader for Physical Education/Trip Leader)  
 

mailto:s.lawson@allhallows.org.uk

